
A Special Welcome to the IB Class of 2018! 
Please join us as we recognize our outstanding students, 

teachers and administration, wish the seniors well on 
their journey forward, and welcome you into the IB 

family at Desert Mountain High School. 
 

Please RSVP by Friday, May 9, 2014 
A suggested donation of $25 per family is requested, however 

donations of any amount will be gratefully received.  
Receipts will be sent via email, so please provide your email 

address below. 

Please mail a check made payable to DMB Inc. IBPA 
 along with this response card to: 

Gladys Scott 10938 N. 129th Way, Scottsdale AZ 85259 
IB Student Name      Grade 

           

 Members of our family will attend.  We send regrets. 

Our email address is:        
Desert Mountain Boosters Inc. – International Baccalaureate Parents Association 


